






















WIMMERA AND SOUTH WEST FAMILY 
VIOLENCE PARTNERSHIP (WSWFVP)

For the past five years, 
WHWBSW has been 
the auspice organisation 
for south west staff of the 
Wimmera and South West 
Family Violence Partnership 
(WSWFVP), one of 13 Family 
Violence Regional Integration 
Committees (FVRICs) located 
across Victoria. Established 
in 2016, the WSWFVP is 
tasked with the promotion of 
collaborative service delivery, 
local implementation of 
family violence legislation 
and reforms, identification 
of systemic issues impacting 
services and service users, 
and provision – through their 
Principal Strategic Advisors 
(PSAs) – of information and 
advocacy at the state level. 

WHWBSW’s connection 
with the Partnership has 
developed strong links and 
shared knowledge between 
the prevention and response 
sectors. 

KEY ACHIEVEMENTS

Over the past year: 	

• �Establishment of formal liaison and collaboration 
with Family Safety Victoria (FSV) through the 
state PSA group, the Statewide Family Violence 
Integration Advisory Committee (SFVIAC)

• �Providing evidence and engaging in advocacy 
in relation to the critical need for two Orange 
Door locations in the Wimmera South West, 
an area which covers 24% of Victoria and 10 
LGAs 

• �Contributing to the University of Melbourne’s 
Regional Integration Committee’s Key 
Information and Evidence (RICKIE) project, 
tasked with providing a data collection and 
analysis framework for FVRICs

•� �Development of the WSWFVP Strategic Plan, 
Local Area Planning Group Action Plans, the 
WSWFVP Communications and Engagement 
Strategy and Member Manifesto

NEXT STEPS

WHWBSW’s tenure as an auspice organisation 
for the WSWFVP staff ended on June 30, 2020. 
Our commitment to the Partnership will continue as 
a member agency and we look forward to future 
collaborative work and critical advocacy in this 
space. 














